
[Commented via e-mail on 11/3/13] 
 
Dear Mr. Gonzales, 
 
I just wanted to thank you for your presentation last Monday in Bishop, it was very interesting and I will 
pass along your information to others that I know are interested.  You have done a tremendous amount 
of work since this program was put into the "works"  
due to a lot of lawsuits etc.  This is quite an undertaking. 
 
I believe a lot of local Inyo-Mono residents thought the meeting might have included more on the 
Mountain Yellow Legged Frog, as you noticed there were many comments throughout the evening.  It is 
a big issue with a lot of residents, business owners and vacationers that have summer residences in Inyo 
or Mono Counties. 
 
Thank you again. 
Sincerely 
Carolyn Webb 
 
 
 


